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I oppose HB3390. This bill will ultimately lead to the destruction of the North 

American Model of Wildlife Conservation.  Economic value must be placed on wildlife 

to generate tax dollars for management.  

Our wildlife management model dictates harvesting the surplus each year. This 

surplus will be lost whether they are harvested or not.  Chances are, if these 

surpluses are not harvested and utilized by fur trappers/hunters, they will still be 

removed by the state or private companies and not utilized. 


